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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Following information from a parent, we entered Cedarbank School to sing at Edinburgh airport. Many 

schools enter each year and we were delighted this year to be one of the chosen schools! 

 

We will be taking a group of sixteen S2 and 3 pupils on Tuesday 10th December, leaving school at 9.15am 

and returning for lunch. We will travel by bus. 

 

Pupils should wear school uniform and can bring a Christmas hat or scarf etc. for the event. 

 

Please can you return the slip below to grant permission. 

 

We will post photos on our school website for all to share in the event! 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Alison Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

I am happy for my child ___________________________________________ to attend the singing event at  

 

the airport on Tuesday 10th December 2019. 

 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………….  Date: ……………………………… 

 

 

             

 


